From: Julia Blewett [mailt_]

Sent: 18 May 2018 12:44
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Princes Parade Hythe Kent.

I am greatly dismayed to know that there are plans to 'Stop Up' this very necessary
thoroughfare.

1. We have only one road A259, which is already woefully inadequate, it runs parallel to PP,
when this stretch of the 259 is out of commission for any reason, which often happens, locals
have only PP to use.

2. FHDC our esteemed local council, are not noted for thinking things through, thoroughly!
Thousands of our pounds, have been spent on painting lines, mstalling parking metres(on the
wrong side of the road), then changing them to the seaside of the road, at an additional cost of
£10.000, so I am reliably mformed. Meanwhile the road itself falls into even greater

disrepair.

3. Should the plan to build on PP go ahead, there is no good reason for the road to be
redirected, I believe that there will be an even greater need for this thoroughfare to remaimn.

4. Moving sections of the road closer to our canal, will be detrimental to the wildlife, it will
also destroy the tranquillity which all enjoy when they wvisit.

Yours sincerely

Julia Blewett.





